
 
 

 

DATE: February 1, 2021 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Leslie Fancella, Contract Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Request for Qualifications #36425, Characterization of Runoff 

Water Quality From Watersheds Receiving Wastewater Residuals Applications 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following information is being provided.   
 
 
QUESTION: Is there a page limit for the total number of project sheets a firm may submit? 
 
ANSWER:  No. 
 
QUESTION: Page 8 of the solicitation states, "Respondent must provide three client 
references. Up to two of the client references may be from the similar projects listed in response 
to subparagraph (a), above."  Page 20 (Client Reference Form) of the solicitation states, 
"Respondent shall provide three client references, which may include the similar projects 
listed above. [on the similar projects form]" 
 
Please clarify, may only two of our references be from the same projects as listed on the Similar 
Projects Form or may all three references come from the projects listed on the Similar Projects 
Form? 
 
ANSWER:  Only two of your references should be from the similar projects listed in subparagraph 
(a).  
 
QUESTION: Figure 1 shows 30 potential sampling sites, how many sites does St Johns River 
Water Management District expect will ultimately be sampled for Task B? 
 
ANSWER: We are unlikely to sample any sites in NE Florida.  The sites will be concentrated in 
Polk County and the Upper St. Johns River Basin, with the possibility of a couple sites in the Middle 
Basin of the St. Johns River Basin. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
QUESTION: Page 44 of the Solicitation states, "Water quality analytes will be selected by 
District staff from the list in Table 1 (Task B)." 
 
Similarly, how many sites are expected to be sampled under Task C, what laboratory 
parameters are expected for this Task? Does St Johns River Water Management District 
expect the current proposed budget to include sample analysis for task C? 
 
ANSWER: Task C will have up to two sites. We are not requesting a budget with the RFQ. 
 
QUESTION: On page 44, the SOW indicates, "District will consider whether to separately 
purchase, and provide for the contractor to utilize for this project, or instead undertake the 
project with the equipment owned and provided by the contractor. Due to the potentially 
significant difference in cost for the contractor, please clarify how the cost associated with 
the equipment for Task C will be addressed. 
 
ANSWER: We will discuss the better course of action with the contractor as we begin the 
negotiations. 
 
QUESTION: Is Task B recurring for each of the contracted 3 years?   
 
ANSWER: Yes.  
 
 
 
NOTE:  The RFQ Opening remains 2:00 p.m., February 10, 2021. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the RFQ 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 643-1980 or e-mail lfancella@sjrwmd.com. 
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